
CHRISTMAS IN THE GULLY 

SUPERVISION NOMINATION 
For the safety of all students, supervision needs to be nominated so that there 
are no misunderstandings for any child. 

 
 

Please complete and return your supervision nomination to school. 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE STUDENTS CANNOT RETURN TO THE GULLY WITHOUT THEIR 

NOMINATED SUPERVISOR BEING PRESENT 

FAMILY NAME:   

CHILD’S NAME: CLASS  

CHILD’S NAME: CLASS  

CHILD’S NAME:  CLASS  

CHILD’S NAME: CLASS  
 
 

5 Will be staying in the Gully under my supervision 

5 Will be staying in the Gully under Mr/Mrs  ’s supervision 

5 Will be attending OOSH 

5 Will be leaving school at 3p.m. and travelling home as usual 

5 Will be catching a bus after school 

5 Other:   
 
 

Signed (Parent/Carer)   
 

Date /  / 2022


